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Sarina has been working on the conservation of 

imperiled insects for 18 years. She directs the Xerces 

Society’s Endangered Species Program in which she 

oversees a team of 22 conservation biologists who 

engage in research, run community science programs, 

develop technical guidance, restore habitat, and 

advocate for the protection of imperiled species and 

their habitats, with efforts primarily focused on the 

conservation of monarchs and other butterflies, bumble 

bees and other wild bees, fireflies, and mollusks.


